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QUOTED. Cathy McMorris-Rodgers.
by

US House of Representatives Energy and Commerce committee ranking 
member Rep. Cathy McMorris-Rodgers, R-WA, raised questions about the 
$3bn earmarked for new health research agency ARPA-H during user fee 
hearings on 11 May.

“Regarding ARPA-H, I've raised concerns about duplication, lack of accountability, and unclear 
priorities and mission. We all share the goal of making sure that the money for the research is 
targeted and spent wisely for results and more cures, and I’ve asked [Rep. Anna] Eshoo for more 
time to work together to find a path forward.” – Rep. Cathy McMorris-Rodgers, R-WA
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